
Support the First Flockers of FUMC 
$25 Minimum/ A dollar per bird / Up to 100 Birds 

Flock a yard for FUN and  
Support the Haiti Mission FLOCK!   

Who do you know that needs their yard FLOCKED?   
 

Placing & Removing Birds will be done by the Haiti mission 
FLOCK!  To FLOCK your friends and neighbors, contact the  

Church Office at 843-488-4251 or Julie Whitten at 
julie@designfrenzyinc.com  

Churches Assisting People (CAP) Items   
Pasta & Sauce, Cereals, Hot Cereals (Oatmeal & Grits) Canned 

Meats, Rice (1 and 3 Pound bags). 

Help4Kids Food Items 
Vienna Sausage, Peanut Butter Crackers, Juice Boxes 

Please leave your donations in the designated containers in 
the Mission Corner Drop-off in the Commons. 

Susan Todd, Caroline Todd, Jessica Goldfinch, Julie 
Whitten, Molly Whitten, Tim Lawrence, Freda Jones, 
Blake Martin, Pastor Kyle Randle, Erin Todd and Mike 
Thomas.  NOT pictured is: Alice Nelson & Sherry Bailey. 

The new 2016 Flower Calendar is posted in the 

Narthex.  Please take a moment to reserve dates that 

are important to you or your family.  Altar Flowers 

are not a budgeted item.  They are gifts to the church 

by those who graciously sign up.  Flowers for 

January and February are especially needed. 

Stewardship Update 
Each of us is given an opportunity of returning the first fruits 
back to God. The season of Christmas offers just such a 
grace-filled opportunity to share our resources. Your gifts 
enable us to be Christôs body within this body of believers, 
in our community and state and throughout the world.  
  
Will you prayerfully consider joining us in reaching our 
ministry budget for 2015 with a goal of $75,000 this month? 

Godôs Great Bounty 

FUMCôs Cookbook @ $15 each 

Cookbooks make great gifts for many occasions.  

Need a last minute hostess gift for the New 

Yearôs Eve Party? Available in the Church Office  

or in the Commons on Sunday. 

The Church Office will closed on New Yearôs Day!   
Please contact Rev. Kyle on his cell:  803-804-2208 

 with any pastoral needs. 

Rev. Kyle, Nancy, Jonas and Sara are visiting with 

family.   Should you need him, please contact him on his 

cell at 803-804-2208. 

Tim, Julie, Mason and Molly are visiting with family  

Should you need him, please contact him on his cell:  

251-269-8179 

For those who placed a poinsettia in the 

Sanctuary this Christmas, if you forgot to get 

your Poinsettia, we invite you to take them with 

you this morning.  They are located in the 

Commons. 

Thank You!!! 
Nancy, Sara, Jonas and I would like offer our 
thanks to each of you for the warm Christmas 
greetings, the kind gifts, and the loving 
support you have shown us not only during 
the holiday season, but throughout the  year.  
We are most grateful to each of you.  We feel 
blessed to serve along with you here at First 
UMC.  We pray each of you have a blessed 
Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Peace, Kyle, Nancy, Jonas, and Sara 

THANK YOU First UMC!!!! 
A note of appreciation to each person who has 
assisted with the many worship services, activities, 
missions, and programs  throughout the Advent  
and Christmas season here at First UMC.  Because 
of your generosity with your time, talents, and 
resources we have not only been blessed here 
within our  First Family, but we have more importantly 
been a blessing of giving to our greater community.  May 
this spirt of giving continue in every season! 

Prayer for the New Year 
Creative God, you made all things new in heaven and earth.  
We come to you in a new year with new desires and old fears, 
new decisions and old controversies, 
new dreams and old weaknesses. 

Because you are a God of hope, 
we know that you create all possibilities of the future. 

Because you are a God of love, 
 we know that you accept all mistakes of the past. 
Because you are the God of our faith, 
we enter your gates with thanksgiving and praise, 
we come into your presences with gladness and a joyful 
noise, and we serve and bless you.  Amen. 

 
Maren C. Tirabassi, U.S.A, 20th Century 
The United Methodist Book of Worship, 1992. 



First View  

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Attendant.  

James Graham, Sexton 

Serving Next Sunday, January 3 

Altar Guild:  Charlotte Ives, Janet Roche, Janet Von Deck  

Acolytes and Crucifer: Jacob Johnson, Cooper Thomas,  

 John Kelly Thompkins 

Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Jack McCutcheon / Ike Locklair 

(Monday) Karlene Rudolph / Nancy Stiltner  

Trustee Duty:  Mike Thomas 

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers: Richard Jordan (Chairman), Phil Thompson (Co-Chairman) 

Danny Clonts, Travis Dannelly, Lee Hickman, Bo Ives, Sammy 

Johnson, Ken Senn, Frank Watts, Chris Wright. 

Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Birthdays This Week 
 

December 28:  Teresa Bell, Kimberly Dannelly 

December 29:  Melinda Hyman, Joan Booth 

January 1:  George Kyzer 

January 2:  Joe Mytko 

Prayer Concerns 

Assisted Living Facilities: Brookdale: Bobbie Davis; Conway 

Manor: Edith Lewis; Cornelius, NC: Helen Wakefield; Mt. 

Prospect, IL: Faye Perrault,  

At Home: Ross Edwards, Sue Dusenbury, Don and Bonita 

Smoak,  Myron and Maxine Dunn, Richard Jordan, Sylvia Avant, 

Betty Folks, Betty Jo Huggins, Mary T. Foxworth, Gwen Mishoe, 

Tommy Jordan,  Irene Calhoun, Ruth Thomas, Joey Jones. 

Stewardship and Attendance for the week of December 20 

Operating 11,164.29 

General Scholarship 40.00 

Music Discretionary 125.00 

Youth Ministry 125.00 

Haiti Mission 915.00 

Poinsettia  85.00 

Poinsettia Child 34.00 

Shepherdôs Table 310.00 

Building Fund 175.00 

Capital Campaign 7,290.00 

Total 20,163.29 

Sunday School 154 
Worship 255 
 
 
CAP Food Items 6 

Help4Kids Viennaôs  6 

 

We encourage you to make use of  our online 

giving option. Please scan the QR code with any 

smart phone or iPhone to navigate to the secure 

ACS account for FUMC and make your donation. 

You may also visit the website at: 

www.fumcconway.org and follow the ñonline 

givingò link to make a donation.  

Epiphany Celebration  

Follow That Star  

Wednesday, January 6!  
Join the fun as we welcome the celebration of the Epiphany.   

 
Childrenôs activities will begin at 3:15 in the 
Family Life Center with storytelling, crafts, 
music and live camel rides.   All children will 
be invited to follow the stars on the this 

special day.  
  

Following dinner EVERYONE is invited to join us in the 
sanctuary  @ 6:30 as the celebration continues. Come join us 

as we celebrate the Twelfth night of Christmas! 

Charles Arthur Wellborn who was born 
on Friday, December 18 and his proud 
parents are Ashely and Paul with grand-
parents Ronny and Vicky Thompkins. 
Congratulations!  


